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Discount for introducing new families to ISU 
 
ISU is on a drive to increase enrollment to benefit all students. 
 
A discount will be offered to ISU parents who introduce new families to the school, 
as follows: 
 
The following will be applied per new family (irrespective of the number of children in 
each family): 
- 10% for introducing one new family 
- 20% for introducing two new families 
- 30% for introducing three or more families 
 
The discount will apply to one student from the ISU family. The percentage will be 
calculated on the highest tuition fee for any one student within that family. 
 
The discount will be offered to ALL current ISU Self-Funding Parents (for partial self-
payers, the discount will apply to the self-funded portion) for the upcoming school 
year only. Where parents are fully funded by their employers, they may choose for 
the discount value to go towards the School Building Fund. 
 
The new families would have to be fully registered and paid at least 50% of full year 
fees. 
 
The introducing family would need to inform the Business Manager of the name of 
the family/families they have introduced. New enrolling families will indicate on the 
Admissions Enquiry Form, the family that introduced them to the school. 
 
Terms and conditions apply. 
 
Any questions about this offer may be directed to: 
Daniel Groves 
Business Manager 
businessmgr@isumail.ac.ug 
+256 759 754974 
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